
Announcements for Tuesday, August 31, 2021 

 

❖ Welcome Back to our 22nd year at Bartram Trail High School!  State law now requires a 

one-minute moment of silent reflection at the beginning of each school day.  We will 

start each day with a minute reflection followed by the pledge and announcements. 

 

❖ Anyone interested in running for Club Two officer position please come to MS. Williams' 

room in 650 for an informational meeting TOMORROW MORNING at 8:50 am. 

 

❖ Senior Women Officer applications are available to pick up at the 9th grade reception 

desk. Applications need to be completed and returned by the end of the school day on 

Friday. 

 

❖ NHS Members, our first meeting of the year is this Friday, September 3rd in the Small 

Café 8:30-9. See Schoology for the details. 

 

❖ GSA will have its first meeting on Friday at 8:45 in room N212. Please see Mrs. Brown 

with any questions. 

 

❖ Sports season is starting up and it is time to get your spirit wear. Spirit wear will be 

available for purchase during the volleyball game today, tomorrow and at the football 

stadium from 5-7:30, and during all home football games this season. 

 

❖ There will be a Girls Basketball Interest Meeting TOMORROW at 3:15 pm in the 9th 

Grade Cafeteria.  See Coach Winter in Room 760 if you cannot make the meeting. 


